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FW: INQ 15-268 Uresti 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 3:36 PM 

To: 'cathy.uresti@anchorfloorandsupply.com' 

Cc: Murawski, Michael P. (COE); Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE); Perez, Martha D. (COE); Shy, Eugene (CAO); 

'jaime.cruz@jhsmiami.org' 

Subject: INQ 15-268 Cathy Uresti, Anchor Floor and Supply Co. (Lobbyist Registration) 

 
 

 

Ms. Uresti: 

 

You have inquired regarding whether it is necessary for you to register as a lobbyist at JHS where your company has 

been contacted by Jaime Cruz, Director of Engineering and Plant Operation Services, who wishes to order some products 

from your company.  Mr. Cruz informed you that you would need to become a registered vendor at JHS to complete the 

sale.  I have spoken with Mr. Cruz who confirmed the facts as related by you.  Under these circumstances, it is my 

opinion that you do not need to register as a lobbyist because you did not initiate the contact and your involvement in 

this transaction is to complete a sale of a product that has been ordered by JHS, rather than to initiate a sale or 

otherwise influence a purchasing decision at JHS.  It is necessary, however, that you register as a vendor at JHS in order 

to comply with the purchasing procedures at JHS. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. Centorino    
Executive Director and General Counsel 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
ethics.miamidade.gov 
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From: cathy.uresti@anchorfloorandsupply.com [mailto:cathy.uresti@anchorfloorandsupply.com]  

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 2:55 PM 

To: Murawski, Michael P. (COE) 
Subject: Jackson Memorial vendor 

 

Good afternoon Mr. Murawski, 

 

Thank you for taking my call earlier. Here is the original email sent to me by Jaime Cruz. I am also attaching 

my product that we sell. We are the only distributor of the Vidir bed stacking units in the State of Florida. This 

is a space saving solution for the hospitals to de-clutter their hall ways with beds. 

 

If you should have further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. I appreciate your help in this 

matter. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Cathy Uresti 

Anchor Floor & Supply Co. 

1355 Bennett Drive 

Unit # 193 

Longwood, Florida 32750 

407\580-8316 (cell)  

cathy.uresti@anchorfloorandsupply.com 

 
 

 

-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: Bedlift 

From: "Cruz, Jaime E" <jaime.cruz@jhsmiami.org> 

Date: Tue, May 26, 2015 6:57 am 

To: "'cathy.uresti@anchorfloorandsupply.com'" 

<cathy.uresti@anchorfloorandsupply.com> 

  

Good morning Kathy, I am the director of Engineering here at Jackson Memorial 
Hospital, we are interested in purchasing some of your Vidir Bed lift. 

Would you please contact me so we can discuss what kind of bed lift we can use. 
My cell number is 786-531-0923 or my office number is 305-585-6037. 

  
Thank you very much. 

  
Jaime E. Cruz, ME, MBA, CFMM 

Director of Engineering and Plant Operation Services 

Jackson Health Systems 
1611 NW 12th Avenue, Miami, FL 33136 

Main: 305-585-1302 
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Direct: 305-585-6037 

Fax: 305-585-8050 
Email: Jaime.cruz@jhsmiami.org 

  


